MBTA Lynn Commuter Rail Station Improvements Program
Advisory: Overnight Work

The Lynn Commuter Rall station on
the Newburyport/Rockport Line Is a
key transportation hub for the City of
Lynn and the MBTA bus system. We
are planning significant
Improvements to the station’s
structure, safety, functionality, and
accessibllity that will also reduce
station maintenance costs.

The project team would like to advise
the community of upcoming
demolition work expected to begin
Sunday, November 6th. Demolition
crews will be working from 9pm to
Sam.

MBTA.com/LynnStation

The scheduled demolition work will
be contained between the Lynn
Station and the Parking Garage.

Due to equipment required to
perform this work, lights and
moderate noise levels can be
expected.

The scheduled demolition work is
anticipated to last a minimum of four
weeks.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
We appreciate your patience as the MBTA
takes this important step in renovating Lynn
Station.

Should you have any questions please feel
free to contact the Lynn Improvements
Program Team at LynnStation@mbta.com
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https://www.mbta.com/stops/place-ER-0115
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/CR-Newburyport/alerts

